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STAGE 1 – Construction of a new wastewater 
pump station. March 2020-February 2021.

STAGE 2 – Construction of a wastewater 
pipeline. August-October 2020.

SMALL CLOSURE 
DURING WORKS  
Date to be advised.

PUBLIC TOILETS 
CLOSED 
May - August 2020

ALTERNATIVE 
PUBLIC TOILETS 
May - August 2020

STAGE 3 – Construction of a wastewater pipeline and 
connection to main sewer line. May-October 2020.

PARTIAL CLOSURE OF FRANKTON TRACK 
During September 2020.  
Please follow detour signage.

REC GROUND CARPARK  
closed from March 2020 – February 2021.

We appreciate your patience while we complete this important 
infrastructure upgrade. If you have any enquiries about this project please 
contact us on 03 441 0499 or email services@qldc.govt.nz

Work is underway to construct a new Wastewater Pump Station at the Tāhuna Queenstown Recreation 
Ground and upgrade the rising main (wastewater pipeline) through the town centre. The project is expected 
to take until the end of February 2021 to complete and is a key part of Council’s plan to accommodate 
growth and provide more resilience across the district’s wastewater network.

There is likely to be  

a number of temporary 

road closures, detours and 

temporary loss of on-street 

carparking while work is 

underway. We’ll work hard to 

minimise disruption as much 

as possible and keep affected 

residents updated as the 

project progresses.

RECREATION GROUND PUMP STATION 
AND WASTEWATER MAIN UPGRADE


